Planning Commission: June 9, 2022
Agenda ltem: 4

From: Chris Costanzo <ccostanzo@costanzoinv.com>

Sent: Friday, May 27, 2022 3:21 PM

To: Norton, Brian <BNorton@riversideca.gov>

Cc: Jim Costanzo <jcostanzo@costanzoinv.com>; Brenes, Patricia <PBrenes@riversideca.gov>; Harper-
Scott, Danielle <DHarper-Scott@riversideca.gov>

Subject: [External] Re: City of Riverside - Panera Bread CPC Continuance

CAUTION: This email is originated from OUTSIDE of City of Riverside and was not sent by any City
Officials or City Staff. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the email
and know that the content is safe. If you suspect this is a phishing or malicious email, please contact
the helpdesk.

Brian,
Sure, we request a continuance of this item on the PC agenda to June 23.

Thanks,
Chris

Sent from my iPhone



